Docket Ho. 50-302

MAR ¢ o

1982

Florida Power Company -
ATTH: Mr. Jo'n A. Hancock ~ |
Assistant Vice President /4
Nuclear Operations ~/
Pooo BOX ]4042 - C04 .‘/
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733
Gentlemen:
by letter dated Hovember 28, 1930, the Division of Licensing (DL) staff
coupated their review of your application dated June 27, 1980. This
application related to revisions to the requirements for operators and
backup licersees for Crystal River Unit 3. A Class III fee (54,000) was
remitted with the application pursuant to 10 CFR 170,22,
Gased on information provided by the DL staff as the result of their
final fee review of your application, it has been determined that a
Class [I fee ($1,200) is appropriate for the June 27 request. Therefore,
we have authorized the Office of the Controller to refund the sum of
$2,000 to your company. Refunds generally are made within two weeks,
Sincerely,
Originad Signed by
Wi, Q. Midier
William 0. Mi1ler, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
2¥fice of Administration
DISTRIBUTION:
PDR
LPDR
Docket File ¥
R. Ingram, ORB-4
S. Miner, ORB-4
P, LaGrange, OLB
| R.M, Diggs, LFMB
| Reactor File
| Refund File
| LFMB R/F (2) \ N
04050413 B20326 \ \< ‘
PDR ADOCK 03000 302 W
OFFICED LFMBADM\Q’ LF Ha,) - LFM 5 LFHB'ADM .............................................................................
sunwawe p| LTremper:bs | RWBIgqs (CJH RE LA TN NI, SRR o
oavep| AR | IPUBZ . JU B2 N HTTIBL .| eoooeersmrssesss fsrssnsssnsssassssns sssssssssssscssen J
WG PO 318 (10-00) NACM 0290 OFFICIAL RECORD COPY presmps———



